KDM: Application to renew the submitting date of Financial Statement with confirmation by the auditor
On 15 Apr 2020, HP Vietnam Investment Joint Stock Company announced Application to renew the submitting date of Financial Statement with confirmation by the auditor as follows:
According to the current regulations, the Company must submit the Financial Statement 2019 before 31 Mar 2020 and submit the Financial Statement of Quarter I. 2020 before 20 Apr 2020. Due to the negative affections from the consequences of the epidemic Covid-19, the Company was extremely difficult in auditing work for Financial Statement 2019 such as lacking in personnel, could not exchange/ collect the necessary information from the associates or other partners, etc. Therefore, within the above regulated restrictions, the Company could not be in time to consolidate and account the entries or complete timely the Financial Statement 2019 and Financial Statement of Quarter I. 2020
Via this document, the Company applied to TTP Auditing Company Limited to confirm that the Financial Statement 2019 would be signed and submitted before 30 Apr 2020

The Company committed to implementing fully the information disclosure in accordance with the current regulations
Confirmation from TTP Auditing Company Limited

TTP Auditing Company Limited confirmed that the difficulties during auditing the Financial Statement 2019 of HP Vietnam Investment Joint Stock Company as above were exact
